
 
 
                                                                                                        6JSC/LC/34/DNB response 

                                                                                                                         5 October 2015 
                                                                                                                               Page 1 of 1 

 
 
 
To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Location of a conference, etc. 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the Library of Congress for this proposal. We agree with the proposal. 


